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offered under the Social Justice Team's Umbrella, as the Economic Justice sub. cmtee.      
 
Each year UUCSC promotes the 'Guest At Your Table' program offering "Stories of Hope", the effort of 
the Unitarian Universalist Service Committee, which partners with 73 worldwide, grass roots, 
organizations in support of Human Rights.  Each year just four significant individuals or groups, are 
selected & their stories are shown on a side of the collection box.  We each place a box on our dining 
tables & put in coins or bills at each meal to remind us to provide help to others. 
 
It begins with the distribution of the Guest At Your Table Boxes and the accompanying descriptive 
brochures, on the Sunday before Thanksgiving.  We continue to publicize this effort, display the boxes & 
the literature, for the weeks following until winding up the project at the end of January. 
 
The contents of the collected boxes, containing loose change, bills & checks were counted, the 
names/addresses of the donors were noted, & a report was submitted to the UU Service Cmtee. 
 
The final & absolute total of donations to GAYT (UU Service Cmtee.) is hard to establish, as some folks 
mail their checks directly to the UUSC.  We can report that we donated $577.50 in directly collected 
contributions, while recognizing that the final total will be higher.  UUSC will subsequently credit UUCSC 
for the amount of the total contributions. 
 
Well done, & thanks to all who made this generous donation possible. 
 
                                              Respectfully submitted 
                                Essjay Foulkrod, Coordinator     
 


